Matin Drilling (empany

P. O. Box 1628~ + Phone EX. 3-3141 _ |

ﬂa/!s, New Mexico

January 4, 1958

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commissicn
P.0O. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. R. F. Montgomery, Prcration Manager
Dear Sir:

Reference is made to your letter of January 2, regarding the Seefeld #1
well in 29-5-37, Roosevelt County, New Mexico. I belive you will find
in your files the necessary papers filed for abandonment. of the well in
the manner prescribed by the Commission. The exception to normal
abandonment is that the farmer has been given the well, and he intends
to make a water well out of the abandoned hole. It seems, then, that
our obligations toward plugging have been concluded. Ary future
correspondence about this well should be directed to the farmer there.

Yours very truly,
MAKIN DRILLING COMPANY
Je W. Adams
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